
Faculty of Medicine, 
Office of the 3>eans 
July 13, 1932

Dr.
Medical Bldg 
Lies ill University

B« 0. Gruner,
• •

Dear Dr. Gruneri
I am enclosing copy of a letter 

from Dr. Ellice McDonald, who, as you know, has 
charge of a very large fund in oonneotion with 
Cancer Research in Philadelphia. If my 
information is correct, his work is largely along 
bio-chemical and biological lines, and it may 
be of interest to you to get in touch with him 
for an exchange of views.

Very sincerely yours.
(-'{OyiAjIXrJbuü.

Dean


